Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	         MARCH NEWSLETTER


WELCOME

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest additions:
The Knuth Family

-
     Natalie (Infants 1)
The Augustine Family
-
     Otis (Infants 1)
SPRING CELEBRATION
This year we are getting creative and holding a week long virtual and socially distanced Spring Celebration from Monday, April 19th through Friday, April 23rd with the theme “Food & Family”.  The week will be celebrated with daily themes, virtual performances by the children, raffle prizes and an online silent auction.  Please mark your calendars for the big event – it will be a lot of fun!!  See your child’s teacher if you have any questions!!
SUMMER SCHEDULES

The 2021 Summer Schedule forms have been emailed to the parents.  Please take the time to fill out your child’s schedule for the summer and turn in the form by Friday, March 12th.  The center is very full in some rooms, and we need this information for scheduling and forecasting purposes.  Filling out the form does not obligate you in anyway, but if anything changes with your child’s schedule, please inform us as soon as possible.  Thank you!

ST. PATRICK’S DAY
The center will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on Wednesday, March 17th.  Please wear green that day and see your child’s teacher for any special events in the classroom.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!

March 12
-
Miss Lisa Clarke
March 13
-
Cannon Everson

March 17
-
Miles Gaar



March 23
-
Lucille Wyatt






March 24
-
Sara Blackburn

March 25
-
Emmett O’Connor

March 31
-
Easton Grimm





HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!!!

Miss Sara

March 8

5 Years!!!!!
Miss Alyssa

March 14

7 Years!!!!!!!


Miss Lexi

March 23

3 Years!!!
Miss Maggie

March 27

4 Years!!!!
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